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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I have calculated the cost to my farm from sb1530.  For my farm it will mean an increase in my fuel cost with $2846
just for the first year.  And it will only go up after that.  We only farm about 400 acres so that means an increase of
$7 pr acre.  We will not get any more for our farm products because of this tax.  Please vote against this tax.

Sincerely,

Arne Goddik
18265 SE Neck Rd
Dayton, OR 97114
goddik@frontier.com


